
Canada Snowboard 
Suite 708-333 Terminal Av 
Vancouver, BC V6A 4C1 

Mayor Matrosovs & Members of Council 
Town of the Blue Mountains  
32 Mill St 
Thornbury, ON N0H 2P0 

Letter of Support – Bayou Cable Park 

Dear Mayor Matrosovs and Councilors,  

I am writing on behalf of the Canada Snowboard Board of Directors and staff in support of the 
Bayou Cable Park. Canada Snowboard is the governing body in Canada for the sport of 
snowboarding. With the support from our members, the eleven (11) Provincial/ Territorial 
Snowboard Associations, we develop and lead competitive snowboarding in Canada. 

Ontario athletes represent 1 out of 3 Canada Snowboard National Team members; thanks to 
the efforts and investments made by our Provincial Snowboard Association in Ontario over the 
last years, Canada Snowboard has been extremely competitive at the international stage. 

Canada is the only “snow” nation without proper on-snow summer training facilities. That is 
why the Bayou Cable Park will provide new training opportunities for Ontario Snowboard and 
Canada Snowboard athletes that will directly benefit our future Snowboard Olympic Teams. 

I would be pleased to discuss further as we truly believe this is a great opportunity. 

Thank you 

Roberto Montanes  
Sport & System Development Director 
roberto@canadasnowboard.ca  
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